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March 5 - Central Peace Regional Waste Management Commission 
March 6 – Council Meeting 
March 7 – Capital Projects Update Meeting with Jim Uhl 
March 8 – Northern Alberta Elected Leaders Meeting (via zoom) 
March 11 – Council to Council Meeting with Saddle Hills County 
March 15 – Canadian Fibre Optics Update Meeting 
 
A development permit has been issued for a new garage at 4724 53 street.  The 
appeal deadline date is April 3. 
 
In light of the potential upcoming dry year, we have taken advantage of the warm 
unseasonable temperatures and started filling our water reservoirs on March 15. 
 
Lawyers have been given direction to file papers against Amy Lyne for contempt of 
court, as she has not made any more payments on the court ordered $60,000 
restitution order due to the theft from the Rycroft Arena Board operation (last 
payment was in 2017), and has she has not filed her annual Financial Statement of 
Debtor papers.  
 
Heritage Roofing work on the Library roof replacement started March 15. 
 
We are working with Canadian Fiber Optics to get the fiber optic lines installed in  
the community.  The plan is that the project will be starting soon when weather 
permits and will be completed in short order before summer.  They are planning a 
public relations campaign to collect as many customers as possible. 
 
 
 


